
April 1, 2021

Dr. Furnari,

I am recommending Mr. Erion Adams to be hired for the position of paraprofessional  during the
2020-2021 school year.  Mr. Adams holds a Certificate of Eligibility with Advanced Standing as
an Elementary School Teacher in New Jersey.  He has prior experience as a paraprofessional at
Kittatinny Regional High School where he worked with teachers to support students with IEPs.

Mr. Adams will benefit the district as a paraprofessional working with students as an in class
aide.  His ability to work with others will make him a valuable member of our staff as we
continue to support all of our students academic, social and emotional success.

Sincerely,

Jon Paul Bollette
Principal/Coordinator of Instruction
Green Hills School


